22 December 2021

Moana Ellis WHAN GAN U I
Awa FM DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD
Te Poari Hauora o Whanganui

Via email: moana.ellisl@gmail.com 100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003

Whanganui 4540, New Zealand

Téna koe Moana

Official Information Act Request — OIA 13978 Updated COVID-19 Plan Relating to New
Traffic Light System

On 19 November 2021, under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following
information from Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB):

1. Acopy of any update since 24.08.21 to the Whanganui Hospital ICU Covid-19 Response Plan, or
any new Covid-19 response plan relating to the government’s incoming Traffic Light System.

The information sought in this request is for use in Local Democracy Reporting reports.

Whanganui District Health Boards response:

A copy of any update since 24.08.21 to the Whanganui Hospital ICU Covid-19 Response
Plan, or any new Covid-19 response plan relating to the government’s incoming Traffic
Light System.

The ICU COVID-19 Response Plan from 24 August 2021 is in effect.

There are no response plans relating to the Traffic Light System; the traffic light system is how we live

with COVID and not related to the COVID hospital response or escalation response.

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA
co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz

Nga mihi

Graham Dyer
Kaihautt Hauora — Acting Chief Executive
Whanganui District Health Board
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